PUBLIC NOTICE

SACRAMENTO COUNTY
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sacramento County Board of Supervisors on
Wednesday, September 7, 2016, at 9:30 a.m. or as soon thereafter as is practicable,
shall conduct public hearings on the 2016-17 Recommended Budget.

The hearings will be held in the Board Chambers, 700 H Street, Room 1450, Sacramento,
California. During the course of the hearings, the Sacramento County Board of
Supervisors may continue items to other days and times.

On Wednesday, September 7, 2016, at 9:30 a.m. the Board of Supervisors will conduct
a hearing on the Recommended Budget for Fiscal Year 2016-17, to include:
e The Recommended Budget Approved by the Board of Supervisors on June 15,
2016;
e Budget Recommendations of the County Executive;
e Recommendations from any County Officials who wish to be heard;
e Any revisions of, deductions from, or increases or additions to, the budget by the
Board of Supervisors as the Board deems advisable.

Any member of the general public may appear at the hearings and be heard regarding any
item of the budget. Any person needing information regarding access to the meetings
should contact the County Executive’s Office at 874-5833. On August 26, 2016, the
Recommended Budget Hearings document will be available at the County Executive’s
Office, 700 H Street, Room 7650, and on the county’s Internet Web site:
http://www.ofm.saccounty.net/Pages/default.aspx
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